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Mr. Ramon E. Hall, Director
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 'd

~

Uranium Recovery Field Office, Region IV
Dox 25325 y
Denver, Colorado 80225 c >C
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RE: Annual ALARA Audit Summary 'q [3
License SUA-1387, Docket No. 40-8768 ~.,

Dear Mr. Hall:

Pursuant to the requirements of License Condition No. 35 of SUA-
1387, please find attached Rio Algom Mining Corp.'s annual ALARA
Audit Summary for the 0-Sand Pilot Project. The audit was
conducted during the month of June, 1991.

All facility operations and health physics programs were performed
in accordance with license conditions and in keeping with the ALARA
philosophy.

Please contact me at (307) 237-9318 if you should have any
questions regarding the attached ALARA report.

Sin rely,

U
Don a L. Wichers
Supervisor, Radiation Safety and Environmental Affairs
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cc: B. Ferdinand - RAMC/OKC
M. Freeman - RAMC/OKC
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